
Monson-Sultana Joint Union Elementary School District 
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing for the  2015-2016 Local Control and Accountability Plan 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing on the 2015-2016 proposed Local 
Control and Accountability Plan will be held on August 4, 2015 at 12:00 p.m. before the governing 
board of the Monson-Sultana Joint Union Elementary School District in the Board Room at 10643 
Avenue 416, Sultana, California.  At this meeting, there will be a public hearing for members of the 
public to give their input on the proposed plan. 
 
The public may inspect the proposed LCAP plan at the school office, 10643 Avenue 416 in 
Sultana, California on July 31, 2015.  Any member of the public may appear at the public 
hearing and object to the proposed plan or any item in the plan. 
 
The LCAP plan shall not be formally adopted by the governing board of the district until after 
the public hearing has been held.   
 
 

 


